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CLERK’S REPORT 

 
 
 
 
Planning enforcement 
An item is now on the LALC Wyre area committee agenda to be discussed on 28 
July. Councillors have been asked to provide details of non-enforcement action by 
21 July for this to be followed up by Wyre Planning. 
 
Woodland maintenance 
Three companies have been asked to provide quotes for the recommended felling 
and pruning in the woodland. A response is awaited. 
 
The council’s insurer – AXA and their legal team have been consulted regarding the 
tree survey report recommending the removal of ivy from the trees. They have 
reported back that the health and safety of those visiting the wood has to take priority 
and that the insurer would not be able to provide cover should an accident occur and 
someone is injured as a result of the ivy not having been removed. 
 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
Message sent on behalf of Col John Davies DL: 

As you will be aware, we are celebrating The Queens Platinum Jubilee over the period of 

2nd - 5th June 2022.  The whole celebrations start with the lighting of beacons on the 

evening of the 2nd.  I am acting on behalf of the Lancashire Lieutenancy as the “Beacons 

Champion” and to that end I wanted to let you know how you can participate. 

There is an official website - https://www.queensjubileebeacons.com/ - that gives a guide 

to all matters involved including options, administration, insurance etc.  Most importantly it 

gives you the opportunity to register your interest. 

Can I ask that you share this with the Parish Council for consideration as to how we can help 

Lancashire celebrate this wonderful occasion. 

I would appreciate it if you could acknowledge receipt of this and that you can open it. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions - jadeswood@btinternet.com 

Kind Regards   John 
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